
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Progressive Entry to K4 & K5 
2025-2026 

We understand that the transition to Preschool can be challenging for our youngest students and their families, 
so the first few days of school have been structured to allow for a progressive entry where they can slowly 
transition to their new routine over several days, as outlined below: 

 

September 2nd – (10h30-11h30) Parent Information Session – Online 
- The link will be sent by email in August  
- No School for Kindergarten 4&5 

 

September 3rd – (9h30-11h30) Mini-Day  

September 4th – (9h05-11h30) Half Day 

September 5th – (9h05-15h45) Full Day* 
*School bus & daycare available to the students registered 

 

***IMPORTANT*** 
Please note that transportation and daycare services will NOT be 
available for K4 & K5 students during the Progressive Entry period.  
 
Parents will be responsible for dropping off and picking up their 
child(ren) until Friday September 5, 2025. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation 
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